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CANFORD HEATH INFANT SCHOOL 

ALL YEAR GROUPS 
 

Strictly Stage Theatre School has been successfully running in schools in the Dorset area for 21 years! 
Strictly Stage is a Performing Arts School, based on dance (street, disco, cabaret), singing (pop, musical 
theatre) and drama, but most of all HAVING FUN! Your child will have the opportunity to learn various 

routines to the latest chart music and Musical Theatre Shows such as School of Rock, Aladdin, Mary 
Poppins, Grease & Matilda etc. 

 
All Strictly Stage Students work towards and perform in our annual productions at the prestigious  

Lighthouse Theatre, Poole. 
 

The Principal of Strictly Stage, Liz, has worked as a professional Singer/Dancer all over the world on 
various cruise ships such as QE2, P&O, Royal Caribbean Cruise Lines and had the honour of working as 
part of the cast of Andrew Lloyd Webbers, Phantom of the Opera, in London's West End 1994 to 1996. 
With a team of professional teachers to support her, Strictly Stage has proved to be highly successful 

with over 300 children currently enrolled. 
 

Strictly Stage will take place at Canford Heath Infant School in the main hall, every Friday term time from  
3pm – 4pm. The class will be for all year groups, boys and girls.  

The cost is £5.50 per session which is payable per half term. 
 

If you would like to enrol your child with Strictly Stage, please visit our website: 
 

www.strictlystage.uk > Contact/Enrol Now 
 

We will then e-mail you confirmation of your child’s place at Strictly Stage Theatre School on 
Wednesday 9th August ready for a September start.  

 
There are limited spaces available, and places are secured on a first come first served basis. 

Book early to avoid disappointment! 
 

IF YOUR CHILD ALREADY ATTENDS STRICTLY STAGE THEATRE SCHOOL, THERE IS NO NEED TO RE-APPLY, 
AS THEY WILL HAVE A SECURE PLACE FOR THE ENTIRE 2023/24 ACADEMIC YEAR! 

 
 

Hope to see you there 
 

 
Liz Rodda 

Principal of Strictly Stage Theatre School  

http://www.strictlystage.uk/

